
 

Transforming Lives Through Education 

February 25, 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Families,  
 
As you are aware, the mask mandate was removed from schools.  Yet, we have continued 

asking our staff and students to wear their masks within the building.  However, beginning 

March 1, 2022. The school will be moving forward with other schools and removing the request 

for masks to be worn inside.   Students and staff can continue using masks as desired, but these 

will no longer be required within the building.  

 

We remind parents and families that daily attendance is critical for student success.  If you 

would prefer that your child wear a mask, please just let us know and we will continue to 

provide them with a mask for this school year.  

 

We are committed to our students and continue to strive for excellence.   We appreciate all 

your support in working with our wonderful students.  

 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Katina Santamaria, Principal       
801.531.6100  ext. 306         


